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To:
Ce:
Subject: Talk this evening

Dear Sian, Janet and Sue

On behalf of EG, an expression of thanks for a very interesting talk this evening. Listening to the exchange of ideas and chat provided a background to
your work that isn't obvious from simply looking at the pieces and certainly adds to the enjoyment of them.
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It was great fun and also very stimulating to talk to you last night Susan. Your questions helped to clarify my own thoughts about my work. Its often the case isn't it
that having to use words to describe a thought process can help you see what it is your story actually is in more detail to yourself. 50 thank you for helping to
unlock my working process. | found this was also a feature of the ‘buddying’ conversations | mentioned we informally had in the build-up to Making:50. Perhaps

this is how counsellors work! Perhaps a service that the EG could consider offering to textile artists.

Sidn Martin

Chair Textile Study Group
hitps://textilestudygroup.co.u

As Host for the Talking Threads livestream events for The Embroiderers’ Guild




